
Station House Covid-19 Information 
 

We have been awarded We’re Good To Go accreditation by 
Visit England; it demonstrates that we have read & comply 
with the Government Guidance for Accommodation providers. 
 
We have tried to keep as much of the guest experience the 
same as usual whilst still complying with current guidance to 
make your stay as enjoyable as possible. 
 

 
 
We are currently operating with only room except for family/two household groups. 

 If you book one of our rooms we will endeavour to close out the other room 
 Both rooms are available to book together for family/two household groups. 

 
Between guest stays we are operating to enhanced cleaning procedures, if you would like 
more information please contact us. 
 
There are a few important things to note whilst you are staying with us 

 Please observe social distancing during your stay & we will do the same 
 Please use the hand sanitiser provided when you enter the house 
 We are serving breakfast in our dining room but with a reduced buffet and measures 

to maintain social distancing 
 
During your stay we will not be servicing rooms 

 We will wash used crockery & cutlery if required 
 We will dispose of rubbish for you if required 

 
 
If you develop Covid-19 symptoms during your stay the Government Guidance states the 
following: 

 Inform the accommodation provider immediately. 
o Call the main house phone on 01335 350764 
o Call or text 07968 390612 

 Immediately self-isolate where you are to minimise any risk of transmission, and 
request a test. 

o If you are confirmed to have COVID-19, you should return home if you 
reasonably can. Use private transport but only drive if you can do so safely. 

o If you cannot reasonably return home (for example because you are not well 
enough to travel your circumstances should be discussed with an appropriate 
health care professional and, if necessary, the local authority. 

 
Guests are liable for the cost of all extra nights because of self-isolation. 


